Dear MSU Faculty:

The Office of Faculty and Organizational Development (F&OD) is conducting a NEEDS ASSESSMENT to help us better understand the current needs and interests of faculty to enable us to provide relevant programs. Your feedback is valuable as we plan for the future.

This survey will take 5-10 minutes to complete. Please complete the survey by **Friday, May 15, 2009.** The findings will be available on the F&OD website at http://fod.msu.edu in August. Should you have any questions, please contact Eron Drake at facetevel@msu.edu.

Please click the link below to start the survey: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=xzLq6FnpeIEwMb2utlreYg 3d 3d

Thank you for your time and input.

Sincerely,

Deborah DeZure

Assistant Provost for Faculty and Organizational Development

Eron Drake

Associate Director of Faculty and Instructional Development Programs